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December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers. 
 
As you are aware the Year 11’s are currently completing their Pre-Public (Mock) Examinations in 
all subjects.  The approach that we have seen from the students has been productive and mature 
and we are very proud of them.  The results from the Pre-Public Examinations will be available on 
Friday 10th January 2020.  We would like each child to be supported by a parent/carer when they 
receive their mock results.  This is in order to make experience as close to one that students will 
have when they collect their final GCSE results in August.  We recognise that parents/carers have 
work commitments and with this in mind we have arranged for the results to be available from the 
Main Hall from 8.00am.  At 8.20am we will be hosting a ‘Next Steps’ assembly with the Year group 
and we hope that you would be able to show your support and be present during that assembly.  
We envisage that the assembly will finish at approximately 8.50am.  Members of Year 11 Team 
along with the Senior Leadership Team will be available on the morning to answer any questions.  
Please confirm your attendance at this event by contacting the school office on 0161 6434009 or 
via email at admin@clrchs.co.uk.   
 
If you would like any further information, then please do not hesitate to contact me via the school 
office or direct email at ckeefe@clrchs.co.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs C Keefe 
Assistant Headteacher 
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